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A Helping Hand: Scottsdale Company Donates Over One Ton of Water to St.
Mary’s Food Bank

A Always Open Garage Doors is pleased to announce the donation of 2,300 pounds of water to St. Mary’s Food Bank. The garage door repair
company donated the bottles of water due to the success of an ongoing charity promotion.

A Always Open Garage Doors is donating three cases of water for every garage door installation or garage door repair. A Always Open Garage
Doors owner, Mark Dal Soglio, said he started the charity promotion as a way to get his business more involved with the community.

“We wanted to do something different during our busiest time of the year so instead of doing discounts we decided to do something that would
benefit the whole community as well as our customers,” Dal Soglio said. “St Mary’s told us they were always in need of water so we decided to
donate a case of water every time we did a job.”

Customers have been enthusiastic about the promotion and A Always Garage Doors expects to donate even more water to St. Mary’s Food
Bank this month.

“Word of mouth has been getting around about our promotion,” Dal Soglio said. “Customers have been referring other people to us and
donations this month are looking better than last month.” Dal Soglio went on to say that the community’s response is an uplifting moment in an
otherwise difficult year.“With everything going on in the world it was amazing to see our community so upbeat and happy to help people” Dal
Soglio said. “It a gratifying experience to see our business and the community come together.”

A Always Open Garage Doors will continue this promotion through the rest of the year.
For more information, visit: https://www.aalwaysopengaragedoors.com/st-marys/

1/ 1


https://www.aalwaysopengaragedoors.com/st-marys/
http://www.tcpdf.org

